Park Board Meeting Minutes
September 6, 2022

The September 6, 2022 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Boffeli at 5:00 p.m at the Riverview
Park. Board members Boffeli, Rausch, Orr and Sconsa were present. Manternach was excused.

Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the agenda - all ayes.

Shirley Keyron McDermott discussed concerns about the noise coming from the pool specifically the music speakers. She
would like the volume turned down.

Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the meeting minutes from August 1, 2022 - all ayes.

The Board went over the financial reports for the park and pool for August 2022. Motion by Rausch, second by Sconsa to
approve the financials - all ayes.

The board discussed the need to address the steps at the pool kiddie slide. A new set of stairs is #23,000. No action was
taken.

The board discussed tree removal taking place in Riverview Park. It was decided to keep one of the trucks as the Mayor
intends to donate the hiring of a sculpture. The Board’s first choice is the one to the West of the Amphitheater or second

is centered along the east west sidewalk.

The Board discussed the use of the gym, the sign-up procedures, issuance of keys and is inviting reps from the Basketball
Youth Board to attend the next meeting.

The Board discussed FY 2023 capital projects: priorities were security cameras, bathroom doors, baseball outfield fence
posts, and the pool slide steps.

Orr left at 5:25pm.

Motion by Rausch, second by Sconsa to adjourn the meeting at 5:57 p.m. - all ayes.

Respectfully submitted by Lisa A. Kotter, City Administrator



